
                                                                              

 
For Immediate Release 
  
Date:               Friday, December 6, 2024 
Contact:         Sergeant Lori Franklin  
Phone:            (928) 373-4732 
 
 

FREE STEERING WHEEL LOCK GIVEWAY EVENT 
 

Yuma, AZ –  
 

The Yuma Police Department has partnered with the AZ DPS RATTLER Task 
Force, Arizona Automobile Theft Authority, Hyundai Corp., and Target to host a 
FREE Steering Wheel Lock Giveaway. The event will take place on Friday, 
December 13th, 2024, from 8:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m., in the Target parking lot, 
located at 1450 Yuma Palms PKWY.  
  
Locking your steering wheel is an effective visual deterrent against auto theft and 
only takes a few seconds to secure in place. The lock restricts the ability to steer the 
vehicle reducing the chances of you becoming a victim of a crime.  
 
Disclaimer: The first 200 attendees will receive a steering wheel lock. Please note 
that only one lock will be provided per vehicle. Steering wheel locks cannot be 
reserved or placed on hold. They will only be available for pickup at the event and 
cannot be collected at the police department.  
 
Information Released By:  Officer Christina Fernandez 
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